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Dear Valued Patients,

I am writing to inform you that after 15 years of serving this community I have made the difficult decision to 

leave Hillsboro Clinic effective 12/11/24.

I have a new practice called Beyond Health Family Medicine located in Bethany. I own this practice, and 

will be moving there full-time from December onwards. This new venture will allow me to continue providing

high-quality care while expanding my professional growth. You are welcome to follow me to my new 

practice. I take most insurances and would love to have you there. My address for the new practice is 

15160 NW Laidlaw Road, Suite #224, Portland, OR 97229. My phone number to the practice is 503–922–

7267.

I want to express my deepest gratitude to each of you for trusting me with your healthcare needs. It has 

been an honor and privilege to be your healthcare provider, and I appreciate the relationships we've built.

If you would like to remain a patient at the Hillsboro clinic Dr. Marc Lewis, Dr. Anne Dunne, DNP and Caitlin

Hale, PA-C would be happy to continue providing you with excellent medical care. 

To ensure a seamless transition, please note the following:

- My last day at Hillsboro Clinic is December 11, 2024.

- If you wish to continue under my care, please contact me at 503-922-7267 to schedule an appointment. 

- All medical records will remain confidential and stored securely, you can come by the clinic or go on our 

website and complete a medical information release form and we can transfer your records to the location 

of your choice. If you are staying at Hillsboro Clinic there is no need to do anything. 

- For those staying with Hillsboro Clinic, rest assured that the exceptional team will continue providing 

excellent care.

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve you! I wish you continued health and wellness.

Sincerely,

Dr. Meenakshi Aggarwal MD, FAAFP


